Edwina Hart MBE CStJ AC / AM Gweinidog yr Economi, Gwyddoniaeth a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy, Science and Transport



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-468 Ein cyf/Our ref EH/05710/14

William Powell AM petition@wales.gov.uk

O November 2014

Dear William,

Thank you for your letter of 29 October regarding P-04-468 Road Safety Concerns A48 Chepstow.

The feasibility study has now been reviewed and detailed design of a pedestrian guard railing for the footway across the Wye bridge will take place this financial year. The construction of the railing will take place in 2015/16.

My officials are currently reviewing the speed limits on all trunk roads in Wales and your petitioners' comments will be considered as part of this ongoing work. I will be making further information available as soon as I have considered the findings of the review.

en.